10 DOWNING STREET

24 April 1986

L 0.

Thank you for your letter of 18 April and for telling
me about the book you have been writing on the History of

the Jews.

I am grateful to you for writing as you did. It has
been a very difficult time for me and letters such as yours

are an enormous comfort.
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Paul Johnson, Esqg.




